
Urgent Appeal to all Members about Posting 
on Social Media 

 
 

All members please pay your kind Attention: 
 
We are passing through very crucial phase, facing all around negativity and 
facing Management's onslaught. We have to save whatever the benefits we have 
got till now. 
 
We are seeing a tendency among Members to post whatever they get on Social 
Media without thinking pros and cons. By this way we are exposing our precious 
tools and weapons. We do it as if we are doing a great service, but in fact we have 
been helping negative people. It spreads confusion and panic. An order issued 
from a far corner is being posted by the people of another corner of the country. 
 
Few days back there was a fixation of one SEA in AIR Hyderabad who is retiring. 
Within minutes all started circulating it without understanding that how damaging 
Role it can play.  
 
Please realize that in social media groups there are people from different 
sectipns, who are friendly or unfriendly to engineering employees. We are cutting 
our own hands and encouraging negative people to expedite the implementation 
of a harmful order and to devise a strategy to counter us. This over enthusiasm 
on social media is playing a damaging role. In fact we are helping Management 
indirectly and we in Central Office have to spent more energy to handle the 
queries. 
 
Please realize that we in ARTEE Central Office is more concerned than anybody 
else and keeping a watch on everything. 
 
We Appeal all not to post such things on social media. If you have anything which 
can help in the cause, we request you to send it in Mail or to send it personally. 
 
Kindly follow this judiciously and help us in handling the situation. 
 

Central Office 


